
 New Eagle Borough Council met in regular session on Tuesday, June 4, 2013 at 7:00PM at the 
regular meeting place.   
  
 The meeting was called to order by President J. Fine, with the following members of Council 
present and answering to the call of the roll by the Secretary:  Messers. A. Caseber, J. Fine, W. Sherry, B. 
Williams and C. Wyandt.  There being a quorum present, the meeting was declared in order.  Also 
present were Mr. G. Petticord, Mayor and Mr. T. Berggren, Solicitor. 
  
 Jessica Carpenter and Doug Garrett (representing EQT Corporation and the sub-contractor) 
appeared before Council to ask permission to conduct a seismic survey in the Borough.  They are asking 
permission to use Borough streets for this project.  Testing is tentatively scheduled to begin in August or 
September of this year.  Individual residents will have the right to refuse the testing on their property.  
The Solicitor will look over the agreement and advise Council. 
  
 A letter announcing her retirement, effective December 31, 2013 was read by Linda Hall.  It was 
moved by Sherry and seconded by Caseber to advertise for the part-time position of Assistant 
Secretary/Treasurer/Administrator.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the 
Secretary.   
  
 The minutes of the previous meeting were sent to members of Council.  There being no 
additions or corrections, it was moved by Caseber and seconded by Sherry to approve the minutes as 
sent.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 
  
 Bills in the amount of $31,306.91 from all funds (Bill List No. 6-2013) were presented to Council 
for payment.  It was moved by Williams and seconded by Wyandt to0 pay all bills.  Motion was adopted 
by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 
  
 It was moved by Caseber and seconded by Wyandt to adjourn at 7:29PM.  Motion carried. 
 
____________________________       
Linda J. Hall, Borough Secretary  


